
  

 

 

 
Hartford City Public Library’s Summer Reading Program 2022 

 
June 13 – July 22 

Children aged birth through 12! 
Join our 6-week program of reading, crafts and entertainment! 

Sign up in our children’s area to participate within your age group: 
Birth – 4, 5 – 8 and 9 – 12. 

 
1. Sign-up will begin June 13 and you may sign up any time after.  
2. Start logging your reading right away. You will be given a log sheet when you 

sign up. 
3. After checking off 4 reading symbols, bring in your log for a prize and/or ticket.  
4. You may choose a prize and also a ticket to place in the weekly or grand prize 

drawing or you may choose to take 2 tickets to place in either drawing. 
5. You may also earn a ticket when you attend Explorers Story Time or any special 

summer reading entertainment! 
6. Turn in your reading record by July 22 to be placed into a grand prize drawing. 

 
There will be 3 grand prizes awarded at the end of the 6-week summer reading 
program. The winners of the grand prizes are chosen from impartial drawing of tickets 
within each age group of children who have turned in their completed reading record. 
There will also be a prize given weekly to 1 winner from the weekly drawing.  
 
When you sign up you will receive a calendar showing all of the activities we will have 
during summer reading. Some of the things we will offer are Explorers Story Time, 
crafts, and entertainment. Leonardo will be performing for us at Weiler Park, Professor 
Steve will do his funny and educational science program, and more! Just check out your 
calendar that you will receive when signing up for event days, location and times. 
 
You will see on your calendar that most events are taking place at the enclosed Sigma 
Phi Gamma shelter. This is located at Sigma Phi Gamma Park near 500 West Elm Street 
by the basketball court. There is a parking lot right there. 
Leonardo will perform at Weiler park which is located on the corner of North Jefferson 
and East Main Streets.  
Explorers Story Time will be in our Nature Park in back of the library weather 
permitting. In the case of rain or extreme heat we will be indoors. 
 

Hope to see you! We look forward to being a part of your summer fun! 


